LifeSpring Round Table
Meeting Minutes
7 April 2019


Present:  Nancy Shade, Bev Logue, Ericka Chilcoat, Rich Barnes, Jenell Barnes, and Bruce Logue.

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:07 PM.  Ericka led the Invocation.

2. Bruce called for a motion to approve minutes from the January Round Table.  Absent copies of the minutes, Rich made a motion to postpone approval until our next meeting.  Ericka seconded the motion, and it was unanimously approved.

3. Our next Round Table is August 2019.  Amanda Bates is the host for that meeting.  We discussed how to make the Round Table more widely known and better attended.  Rich made a motion to send out Cards of Invitation to LifeSpringers about the next Round Table.  Ericka seconded the motion.  It was unanimously approved.

4. Nancy presented the first quarter financials.  
4.1	Total income for the first quarter of 2019 was 3,118.09
4.2	Total expenses were 19% under the budget which is a good thing given our poor contributions.
4.3	Nancy said that we have about $10,000 in both checking and savings accounts.
4.4	Bruce reported that the paperwork for new check signers (Judy Malone and Rich Barnes) is at the bank.  Bruce will check up with the bank this week to find out the progress on this matter.
4.5	Ericka suggested having a set day each month, the contribution of which would be for a specific project such as LifeLine.

5. Bruce reported, in Amanda’s absence, that she had found a retreat center that looks very promising.  More information coming.

6. Bruce said that he is meeting with Monika Grasley to discuss some suggestions she has for LifeSpring involvement in LifeLine Community Development.

7. Bev reported on the Children’s Class.
6.1	Ericka is teaching once a month.
6.2	Bev said it has been challenging to have a class given the inconsistency of attendance.
6.3	Gloria has been a huge help to Bev.
6.4	Bev discussed the need to have a way to communicate with Parents.  Ericka had some suggestions about using a Facebook group.

8. [bookmark: _GoBack]In new business, Ericka inquired about the “confirmation class” we discussed earlier.  This is an idea in development, and we will most certainly do this.  There was also a question about the annual Easter Egg Hunt in Bob Hart Square.  Bruce will contact Jennifer about an idea she reportedly has.

9. The meeting was adjourned at 8:00.  Rich Barnes led the Benediction.

Respectfully submitted,
Bruce Logue
